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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am thrilled to inform you about an exciting educational opportunity we have planned 
for our Year Four students! On Wednesday 16th July 2025, we will be taking the 
children on an overnight stay at The Deep in Hull. This visit is directly linked to our 
Spring 1 unit of learning on the classification of animals and we have chosen to 
schedule it for the summer term to provide ample time for parents and carers to plan 
and make payments. 
 
During our stay at The Deep, your child will have the chance to explore the entire 
venue, gaining unique insights into marine life and the ecosystems within. A highlight 
of the visit will be the ‘Turtley Awesome’ workshop, which offers a fascinating 
exploration of turtles and their habitats. The visit includes a warm evening meal and 
breakfast the following day. 
 
At this time, The Deep has informed us that changes to their budgeting may result in 
adjustments to their pricing. Therefore, while we cannot give an exact cost just yet, we 
have prepared an approximate price of £85, which includes all activities, meals and 
transport. Please be aware that this price is subject to change slightly, depending on 
their updated rates. We will confirm the final cost and provide additional details in 
January once we have precise pricing. 
 
This overnight experience will undoubtedly be a memorable and enriching opportunity 
for your children. We will be in touch early next year with more concrete information 
but if you have any immediate questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank 
you for your continued support. We are very excited to offer this incredible learning 
experience to our Year Four students! 
 
If you would like your child to go on this trip, please secure your child’s place on the 
school gateway along with a £10.00 non-refundable deposit by Friday 31st January 
2025. 
 
Warm regards, 
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